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To the saints and the churches in New Zealand 

 

 

7 April 2023 
 
National Young Peoples’ Camp, Queenstown – 23-26 June 2023 

 

Dear Saints, 

 

We are pleased to announce that the New Zealand Training Centre will host a National Young 

People’ Camp on 23-26 June 2023. This will be an excellent time of blending for all the university 

aged and young working saints in New Zealand. 

 

This camp will be held at Lakeland Park Christian Camp, Queenstown. 

 

The camp will begin with 6:00 p.m. dinner on Friday 23 June (registration and arrival from 2:00 

p.m.) and will conclude after lunch and clean up on Monday 26 June.  

 

The price structure of the camp will be as follows: 

 

 Staying onsite - $120 per person. This includes all meals and accommodation. We 

encourage all the young people and young working saints to choose this option. 

 Staying offsite - $65 per person. This includes all meals and day visit fees to the camp. You 

will need to arrange your own accommodation if you choose this option. 

 

Payment for the camp can be made at the time of registration (credit card fee applies) or by 

depositing funds into the following bank account: 

New Zealand Training Centre 

03 1556 0024723 02 

Please use "YP Camp" and your name as the references. 

 

Payment must be made to guarantee your place at the camp. 

 

We are able to offer Queenstown airport pick-up after 1:00 p.m. on Friday 23 June and drop-off 

to Queenstown airport after 2:00 p.m. on Monday 26 June. Arrival and departure requests outside 

of these times will require you to arrange your own transport. You can let us know of your 

requirements on the registration form. 

 

Queenstown is a small locality and no hospitality is available before, during and after the camp.  

 

Registration is via this website http://yp.blendingtrip.org/. Registration is due on or before 

Tuesday 6 June, but may close earlier if maximum capacity is reached. 

 

May the Lord pour out His blessing for the future of His recovery and advance further in His 

move among the young people through this time. 

 

For more information, please contact Ben Wong (021 165 1064) or Peter Shen (021 265 8311). 

 

 

Your brothers, 

New Zealand Training Centre 

For the grace of God, 
bringing salvation to all men,  
has appeared, training us …. 

Titus 2:11, 12 

http://yp.blendingtrip.org/

